
P.R.# 2014-016 

OR# 14-008379 

www.FLPD.org 

 

 

CITY OF 

FORT LAUDERDALE 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

Detective DeAnna Greenlaw 

Public Information Office 

(954) 828-5464 
dgreenlaw@fortlauderdale.gov 

 

February 13, 2014 

 

FEDEX PACKAGE THEFT 

 

        Surveillance footage via YouTube: http://youtu.be/pebcnvq7ji0 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a larceny that occurred 
between the hours of 3:45 P.M. and 6:30 P.M on January 17

th
.  The incident 

occurred at 642 Northwest 2
nd

 Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

The victim received notification that a package was delivered by FedEx to his 
residence.  When he returned home he was unable to locate the package and 
immediately reviewed his security surveillance system.   
 

The victim’s surveillance caught an unknown suspect walking up to his front 
porch, removing a package and fleeing from the area.   
 

This remains an active and on-going investigation. 
 

Anyone who recognizes this suspect or has information regarding similar 
incidents is encouraged to contact Detective Michael Gaffey at 954-828-4006. 
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